
 

to learn more about caring for your loved one and yourself!  
Courses are free and open to the public and will be presented as a  

live online broadcast from 2-3:30 pm on the below dates.  
 

   Registration is required. To register visit:  www.memorycare.org/spring-2020-edu/ 

After registration, you will be emailed instructions from Zoom on how to attend the event. 

Contact our office at 828-771-2219 or office@memorycare.org with questions. 

May 7th “Navigating the Maze of Alzheimer's” 
 

Bill Smutny, Community Advocate and Former Caregiver  

May 14th 
“Protecting Assets & Quality of Life: Basics of  

Medicare, Medicaid, and Long-Term Care Planning” 
 

Attorneys Andrew Atherton and Kathleen Rodberg 
with McGuire, Wood & Bissette Law Firm 

May 21st 
“End of Life Care—Understanding Goals of Care in  

Progressive Dementia” 

 
Dr. Virginia Templeton, MemoryCare Executive Director 

June 4th "Carrying the Burdens of Grief"  

Bill Smutny, Community Advocate and Former Caregiver  

*Caregiver College resumes July 9th through August 13th 

Visit www.memorycare.org for details!* 

MemoryCare’s community education is supported through donations – your help is appreciated!  
Donations may be made online at www.memorycare.org 

MemoryCare is nonprofit charitable organization whose mission is three-fold:  To provide specialized medical care 
to older adults with cognitive impairment; to support caregivers with education, counseling, and improved access 

to services; and to provide community education.  
 

MemoryCare is a 501(c)3 public charity as determined by the Internal Revenue Service, Federal Tax ID: 56-2178294.    
Financial information about this organization and a copy of its license are available from the Charitable Solicitation Licensing Section at 919-814-

5400.  The license is not an endorsement by the State. 

https://memorycare.org/spring-2020-edu/
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E334990&id=6

